“Qualities of mutual support, reciprocity, and service to one another begin to
stand out as features of an emerging, vibrant culture among those involved in
activities.”

Universal House of Justice, Message to the Conference of the Continental Boards of Counsellors, 29" Dec 2015

YOUR SUMMER SCHOOL NEEDS You!!!

We are excited to once again announce that the Scottish Baha’i Summer

School will be taking place this year from 30™ July to 3 August in the
beautiful setting of Strathallan School in Perth. Registration for the
school will be opening soon. The Summer School is not only a chance to
learn and spend time with likeminded people, but is also an opportunity to transform service
oriented thoughts into action. With this in mind the summer school committee would like to
welcome volunteers for the following tasks:

e Facilitating sessions for adults,

e Facilitating or assisting with sessions for Junior Youth

e Facilitating or assisting with Children’s Classes

As well as encouraging people to contribute to the general running of the school in any way, such as:
e Providing entertainment at evening social times
e Bringing home bakes for breaks
e  Bringing musical instruments

e  Assisting with running a creche

Anything else which would contribute to the smooth running and warm spirit of the school

“...we will call the believers everywhere to the immense exertion necessary to
bring to fruition the seeds that have been so lovingly and assiduously sown and
watered...”

Universal House of Justice, Message to the Conference of the Continental Boards of Counsellors, 29" Dec 2015

For more information or to offer service the Summer School committee can be contacted on:

Email: scottishbahaisummerschool@gmail.com (use subject line “Facilitators”)
Facebook Group: Scottish Baha’i Summer School
Post: FAO Sana Donald, 6 Correen Avenue, Alford, Aberdeenshire, AB33 8FJ

With Kind Regards,
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